
May 25,2023
326 Green Oaks Drive 
Columbus, MS
(662) 328-3879
greenoaksgc1@gmail.com

Hello members,

The time we have all been waiting for, is finally scheduled to happen. We plan to pick up sprigs Friday and
spreading them Saturday morning. If you can volunteer, we need your help Saturday morning starting at 
6:00a.m. Please make every effort to participate.

As you might have seen on the signs, we have increased the green fees to the following: 9 

holes with cart -$25
9 holes walking- $15
18 holes with cart- $35 18 
holes walking- $25

The following dress code changes will be enforced. Ladies, no spaghetti strap tops. Men, no muscle tops. 
Ladies and men, no profanity printed on your clothing. We appreciate your cooperation.

Effective immediately, no one will be allowed to bring pets on to the course, in the clubhouse or on the 
premises. This is the only fair way we can govern this situation. I know some of you are saying,” but my pet 
never barks or bothers anyone unless he or she is provoked.” That may very well be true but, I am sorry this
is the only way to manage this issue.

In closing, you must have a legal drivers license to drive any Green Oaks Golf cart. This is not only unsafe for 
youngsters but is an insurance and liability issue for Green Oaks. Please respect this ruling for the entire 
round and not just when you are in sight of the clubhouse. We will have no other option but to
ask you to return your cart to the clubhouse with no refund. Thank you in advance for your cooperation  on
these issues. Before long we should be greener on the other side. Remember, always be humble and kind.

Sincerely,

Vickey Evans
Vickey Evans Club 
President
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